
From: Bradley Falco
To: Nadine Levy
Cc: David Rivera; Kelly Churney
Subject: RE: Application of Elena Arredondo for a front gate
Date: Friday, June 24, 2022 8:07:05 AM

Thank you for your letter, Ms. Netter-Levy. This will be passed on to the ARCOM Commissioners.

David / Kelly -- Please distribute to ARCOM and save in the record ARC-22-113. Thank you.

Kind Regards,
Brad

Bradley Falco
Planner II
Town of Palm Beach
Planning Zoning & Building Dept.
360 S County Rd
Palm Beach, FL 33480
561-227-6409 | www.townofpalmbeach.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Nadine Levy <nlevy10s@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 6:49 PM
To: Bradley Falco <bfalco@TownOfPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Application of Elena Arredondo for a front gate

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

Re: ARC-22-113

Dear Mr.Falco and ARCOM members:

As someone who lives in Ms. Arredondo’s neighborhood, and experiences similar intrusions, I would like to support
her application for a front gate.

At the present time random people are walking onto her property, curious about her wonderful modern house.
This scenario creates a frightening feeling. One with which I empathize as a single woman: people peering into my
place along Hammon Avenue, For 133 Gulfstream Road this is a serious security issue.

Nor is Ms. Arredondo setting a precedent, as there are several neighbors with front gates to the west and south of her
home.

Please give her application the most utmost consideration, so that in the middle of the night she is not awakened by a
passerby having a “look."

Respectfully submitted,

Nadine Netter-Levy
100 Worth Avenue
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